
Submitter: Erin Wallace 

On Behalf Of: Umatilla Co Fair 

Committee: House Committee On Economic Development and Small Business 

Measure: HB2510 

I support the bill because I believe county fairs need to survive to help support our 

youth and their commitment to becoming better members of our local communities. 

 

Thank you 

Erin Wallace  


